
Drigg & Carleton Fireworks Display 2023 

 

The 2023 Fireworks were held on Saturday 4th November, the weather was again kind.  

We had a fantastic turnout, and we would like to thank all who attended, we hope you 

enjoyed the fantastic firework display. 

As always, special thanks to Gordon and Belinda of the  

Victoria Hotel for the use of their field/car park to hold  

the event and for the bonfire.  Thanks to the Drigg &  

Carleton Community Fund for their continued support,  

to Martin, Jane, Jimmy and John for the Firework show, to those who donated food, cakes 

and sweets and to all those who gave their time to prepare the food on offer and to the 

ladies for setting up and serving it.  

Thank you all for being so generous, our ‘Donations Bucket’ raised a fabulous amount, this 

will go towards making next years event as great. 

Drigg & Carleton Firework Committee 

 

 

 

         

 

 


